
Z M/je 

Mr. J.A.P. Powers, 
!ead, Administrative 
and Financial Serv1ces, 
United Nations, 
Palais d •• Natlons, 
GENEVI 

Dear Mr. Powera, 

3rd March, 1965 

Thank lOU for lOur letter of March 18t, 1965 in which 
you conye, to .e the text of the telegram from the Seeretary­
General inviting •• to become a member of the Board of Truste •• 
of the United Ratlons Institute tor Training and e.earch. 

This 18 to ask you to conyey to the Secretar.J-General 
141 appnci. tlon of the hOllour he has done me by inviting ose to 
.erve the United NaUons in this capaoi t1 f and .y pleasure in 
accepting hia invitation. 

I note that it ie proposed to call a prel inar, •• eting 
of the Board at the United Rationa Headquarter. on the 24th/25th 
March 1965. I 811 making arrangements to .,. present at thl. 
e.ting and will discuss the detal1a with you in due cour.e. 

I look forward to receiVing the documentar,r aaterial referred to 
in the Secretary-General's teleerea. 

I need hardly sa, that it W111 be ., earnest endeavour to 
aerve the Institute and the purpo.estor which it h s been created, 
to the best of ., ability. 

Youra slncerely, 

Z. I. Matthe •• 
Secretary for Africa 
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Mr. J.A.P. Powers, 
Head, Administrative 
and Financial Services. 
United Nations, 
Palais des Nations, 
GENEVI: 

Dear Mr. " Po.ers '" . , 

, 
,-

3rd Uarch, 1965 

Thank you for your letter of March 1st, 1965 in which 
you convey to me the text of the telegram from the Secretary­
General inviting me to become a member of the Board of Trustees 
of the United Nations Institute for Training and Research. 

This i8 to ask you to convey to the Secretary-General 
my appreciation ot the honour he has done me by inviting me to 
serve the United Nations in this capacity, and my pleasure in 
accepting his invitation. 

1 note that it is proposed to call a preliminary meeting 
of the Board at the United Nations Headquarters on the 24th/25th 
March 1965. I am making arrangements to be present at this 
meeting and will discuss the details with you in due course. 
I look forward to receiving the documentary material referred to 
in the Secretary-General's telegram. 

I need hardly say that 1t wl1l be my earnest endeavour to 
serve the Institute and the purpos_for which it has been created, 
to the best of my ability. 

Yours sincerely, 

Z. I. Matthews 
Secretary for Africa 


